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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  John Prymack, Director, Public Lighting Department 

  Jay Rising, CFO 

         

FROM:  Hon. Scott Benson, City Council District 3 

 

CC:  Hon. Fred Durhal, Chair, Budget & Audit Standing Committee 

  Hon. Coleman A. Young, Jr., Chair, Neighborhood and Community 

Service Standing Committee 

  Hon. Janice Winfrey, City Clerk 

  Malik Washington, City Council Liaison 

 

VIA:  Hon. Mary Sheffield, City Council President 

DATE:  8 March 2023 

 

RE:  PUBLIC LIGHTING DEPARTMENT BUDGET QUESTIONS 

 

1. Please identify how PLD currently plans to market revenue opportunities by 

utilizing its legacy infrastructure.  Are their identified revenue growth 

opportunities?  

2. Please provide a map and addresses of the existing PLD substations. 

3. What is the status and outlook for substation sales? 

If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact my office at, 313-224-1198. 
 


